
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Monday, September 13, 2021 11:25:35 AM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, September 12, 2021 8:26 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-12

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Joel Trussler

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Although I understand that infrastructure will always be in need of updates, I just feel like the timing of this is poor.

Number 1 is we are still in a global pandemic impacting economics and people’s income.

Why not look for more efficient ways of spending money? Since moving into an area where hydro one is the
electricity supplier I have been blown away by how much more your rates are compared to our previous
municipalities supplier (nearly double). Why as the provincial supplier of electricity can you not balance your books
enough to have maintenance and operating costs covered?

-- Attachment --




